
Privacy Policy 
 
Who we are 
This website: https://russiaswaronchildren.org is managed, and all personal data is processed 
by the Latvian non-profit organisation “Children’s Hospital Foundation” (registered as 
Nodibinājums “Bērnu slimnīcas fonds”), Reg. No. 40008057120, address: Vienības gatve 45, 
Rīga, Latvia, LV-1004. For inquiries relating to personal data collection, processing and 
storage, contact personasdati@bsf.lv. 
What personal data we collect and why we collect it 
This website collects the personal data provided by visitors in forms to subscribe to the 
newsletter or register for an event – name, surname, e-mail address, phone number, country 
of residence and the name of any organisation and position the person represents when 
participating in the event. The purpose of this data collection and processing is to organize 
and administer events, and to inform the audience about relevant news. 
When visitors subscribe to the newsletter or register for events on the site, we collect the data 
shown in the form, and also the visitor’s IP address and browser user agent string to help 
spam detection. 
Cookies 
If you subscribe to the newsletter or register on our site you may opt-in to saving your name, 
email address and website in cookies. These are for your convenience so that you do not 
have to fill in your details again when you fill another form on the page. These cookies will last 
for one year. 
Embedded content from other websites 
Articles on this site may include embedded content (e.g. videos, images, articles, etc.). 
Embedded content from other websites behaves in the exact same way as if the visitor has 
visited the other website. 
These websites may collect data about you, use cookies, embed additional third-party 
tracking, and monitor your interaction with that embedded content, including tracking your 
interaction with the embedded content if you have an account and are logged in to that 
website. 
How long we retain your data 
For visitors who register on our website and/or subscribe to the newsletter, we store the data 
for two years or as long as it is necessary for the purpose of its collection and legitimate 
interests, unless legally required otherwise. 
What rights you have over your data 
All visitors who have used the page, registered for an event or subscribed to the newsletter, 
can request to see, edit, or delete their personal information at any time, by 
contacting personasdati@bsf.lv. 
Where your data is sent 
Data put in the registration form for the newsletter or registration for events will be sent to the 
Mailchimp data base and Mitto registration platform managed by the Children’s Hospital 
Foundation with the purpose of managing e-mail communication and newsletters through 
mailing lists. Children’s Hospital Foundation does not share the data with third persons, unless 
it is legally required or explicitly requested by the data subject. 
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